Dear Chair Sollman, Vice-Chair Findley and Committee,
My name is Gail Sanford. | live in unincorporated Clackamas County near Oak Lodge.

| am hopeful about the Building Resilience bills, particularly the Healthy Heating and Cooling Bill SB 868. |
would like to see us all transition away from gas heating to heat pumps for heating and air conditioning.
Fossil fuel use would decrease, air health would increase. In my case, we're been advised we should
replace an older gas furnace and air conditioner but the expense isn’t possible for us right now. Some
financial help would be useful for many Oregonians.

Thank you for your consideration of these bills.



